
 

 
 

Organ Disposal After Autopsy 

FEB 07 1996
 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 
THE SECRETARY OF THE ARMY 
THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY 
THE SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE 

SUBJECT: Organ Disposal After Autopsy 

This is to notify you that Department of Defense Directive 6465.2, Organ Disposal After Autopsy, April 19, 
1984, will be canceled in accordance with DEPSECDEF memorandum on Regulatory Reduction, September 2, 
1995. The Directive will be rewritten as a policy memorandum. 

Edward D. Martin, M.D.
 
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary
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